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Dear Parents,                                                                                                                                                   29th June 2022 

As we are now at the end of the school year, on behalf of all staff I would like to thank you for your 
wonderful support throughout the year. 
I would like to take this opportunity to advise you of arrangements for the beginning of the 2022-2023 
school year.  
 
Class Arrangements 2022-2023 
The class arrangements will remain the same for this school year, Class Teachers and Year Groups are 
as Follows: 
Mrs Sarah Duffy - Reception, Primary 1 & 2 Class- (Monday - Thursday) Miss Sinead Mc Kenna (Friday) 
Mrs Catherine Kelly – Primary 3 & 4 Class 
Mrs Sinead Mc Court – Primary 5, 6 & 7 Class 
 
Induction Days Tuesday 30th and Wednesday 31st August 2022. 
For these initial Induction days of Tuesday 30th August and Wednesday 31st August 2022, all year 
groups will be in school for morning sessions only 8.35 am – 12 noon with children returning home for 
lunch. Pupils are requested to wear their school PE Uniform for these Induction days. There will be no 
school bus available for these Induction days. 

Normal school days and services (bus and school meals) will commence from Thursday 1st 
September, school PE Uniform may also be worn on Thursday and Friday of this week. 
 
School Uniform will remain the same next year and may be purchased from Mc Evoys in Newry. 
Please ensure that each part of your child/ren’s uniform is labelled. 
 
Advice on applying online for free school meals, school transport and uniform grants for 2022/23 is 
now available on the Education Authority website. It is very important that you register your child for 
free school meals even if they take lunches as the school receives extra funding from the Department 
of Education for children who are eligible for free school meals. 
 
I would like to wish our Primary 7 children and their families, especially those families who bid their 
final farewell to our school all the best of luck for the future. The Primary 7 children have been a 
fantastic group of children and we will all miss them. Take care and good luck. 
 
I hope that you and your family enjoy the summer and I look forward to seeing all children back to 
school on Tuesday 30th August 2022. 
Thank you for your continued support and please contact the school if you have any queries. 
 
Yours Faithfully, 
 
Mrs Sinéad Mc Court 
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